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USCIS TO CLOSE HAVANA OFFICE DUE TO  
HURRICANE IKE 

 
MIAMI—U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) announced today that its Havana 
field office is closed today as a result of Hurricane Ike.  The office is located at: Calzada e/ L y M, 
Vedado, C. Havana, Cuba.  The office will remain closed until Wednesday, Sept. 10.  
 
If the Havana office is closed, or our customers are evacuated from their homes, USCIS will 
automatically reschedule all appointments until a time when it is safe to resume operations.   
 
For further information on the Havana office closure, contact USCIS Southeast Regional Media 
Manager Ana Santiago at (305) 793-9919.   
 
For general information on other potential office closures, check our Web site (www.uscis.gov) 
frequently for updates.  Customers are also encouraged to call the National Customer Service 
Center at (800) 375-5283.   
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